
 
 
 

November 27, 2006 
 

BULLETIN #1110 
 

EXPORT LIST HEARING 
 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has scheduled the annual public hearing on the Export 
List for Monday, December 18, 2006 at 10:00 a.m. in San Francisco at 45 Fremont Street, 22nd Floor 
hearing room.  The hearing will discuss the coverage and risk categories that can be exported to 
companies on the List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers (LESLI) without having to conduct a diligent 
search of the admitted market (Sec. 1763.1). 
 
The Surplus Line Association of California will request the following additions to the List:  extension 
endorsements, non-owned contingent aircraft; failure to survive; annual celebrity accident; media 
liability/errors and omissions; railroad protective liability; and sexual misconduct to a patient, client, or 
customer. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the CDI notice of public hearing and a copy of the current Export List. 
 
 
 
 

 
Theodore M. Pierce 
Executive Director 
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